
From: Louie Carignan   

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 3:35 PM 

To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 

Cc:  

Subject: Leslie st 

 

Julia 

Thank you for your response to our letter. I’m a bit confused, months ago when I first reached out to 

you regarding the zoning change I was going to do it on my own. You said it would be better to wait for 

the up coming general plan and either go to the meetings or submit our request in writing. I went to a 

couple meetings and both times was unable to speak because of the format. Unable to continue going 

to meetings on the chance of being able to make my request I decided to get letters from all parties and 

with the help of Mark submit it in writing. Now you say it is not appropriate for the broader vision. 

Please can you clarify what we are supposed to do. I thought this request would be passed to the 

consultants and they would visit the site and see if what we are proposing makes sense. I have been 

working for along time to get to this point and need to know how to proceed. 

Thank you 

louie 




